Black Isle Wind Energy proposal 2014-15

Black Isle Community Energy (BICE) is a new group dedicated to establishing a community-owned wind power project on the Black Isle. The aims of the proposal are to secure a low-carbon source of electricity for the area and to provide an income stream for community purposes. Transition Black Isle and Black Isle Partnership are working together to achieve this goal.
A community-owned wind energy scheme would:
-
produce up to 40% of the Black Isle’s electricity from a low-carbon source,

-
ensure all profits go to community projects,

-
keep any wind turbine development of Millbuie Forest in community control.

The proposed site for the turbines is on Forestry Commission land between Mount Eagle and Mount High. BICE has lodged an expression of interest with the Forestry Commission to install three turbines, up to 100 metres to tip, in this area.
The process to develop the idea requires that we demonstrate wide community support for the project, so we have arranged for Highland Council’s elections office to carry out a postal ballot of the Black Isle. The project will only proceed to the next stage if more than half the electorate return their ballot papers, and a majority of those voting support the proposal.




Photomontage of the preferred layout of three turbines from the Avoch/Fortrose Road on the brow of the hill facing Killen.


